
 

 

 
 

Withdrawal of (Lantra) GoSmart Card Checker from 31st March 2025  
 
 
Industry has been aware for some time that CSCS made the decision to withdraw from their 
GoSmart platform on  March 31st, 2024. For full information on this and their new card checker, 
SmartCheck, please visit: https://www.cscs.uk.com/checkcards/cscs-smart-check/  
 
Lantra has made the decision to continue using GoSmart up to March 31st, 2025. 
 
In addition to this and by working closely with CSCS, we are now able to use CSCS SmartCheck to 
read Lantra e-Cards now and in the future.   
 
What does this mean when checking card skills now and after March 31st, 2025? 
 
GoSmart (use https://cscssmartcheck.co.uk/ ) 
Anyone who holds a ‘chipped’ physical card is able to verify their skills by: 

• Scanning their card using GoSmart up to March 31st, 2025 

• Use the Lantra card checker to input their details; Name, Lantra ID, DOB, now and after 
March 31st, 2025 

 
Smart Check: https://cscssmartcheck.co.uk/  
Anyone who holds a Lantra e-Card can verify their skills by: 

• Scanning their ‘chipped’ Smartcard using NFC technology (present card to back of mobile 
phone App) now and after March 31st, 2025 

• Manually enter details to SmartCheck App; Name, Lantra ID now and after March 31st, 
2025 

 
Lantra Card Checker: https://www.lantra.co.uk/LantraCardChecker  
Anyone who holds any type of Lantra skills card may verify their skills by: 

• Use the Lantra card checker to input your details; Name, Lantra ID, DOB, now and after 
March 31st, 2025 
 

Periodic reminders will be communicated via our training provider network and various media 
platforms. Should you have any questions please contact our Customer Service Team at 
awards@lantra.co.uk  
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